

Annual Meeting & Trail News Volume 4 Issue 2

June, 2011

June—August Activities

- June 11 Annual Meeting
- June 18 Work Trip
- July 16 Work Trip
- August 20 Work Trip

UPCOMING EVENTS

JUNE 11—ANNUAL MEETING.

This year's annual meeting will be a very special affair. We will be thanking outgoing board members Doug Landwehr and Ran Shaffner for their five years of service and welcoming incoming board members Richard Melvin, Edwin Poole and Rick Segal.

We will meet and eat at the South Picnic Shelter at the Recreation Park at 5:00 PM. We would greatly appreciate a big turn out for this event.

If you are interested in participating please register with Hillrie Quin at 526-2385 or htmquin@frontier.com by June 9.

SATURDAY WORK TRIPS—SEE DATES ABOVE

.Kelsey Trail Hike May 14, 2011

About 40 hikers enjoyed the shuttle, hike, lunch, and especially the historic characters they met along the way.

Photo of the first of two groups.



TRAIL CONSTRUCTION NEWS

Tate Landscaping was awarded the contract for construction on Big Bear Pen Mountain. They began work in March. At this point they have completed the side trail from the big staircase on Big Bear Pen Road to the main

trail and have completed construction of the main trail from the second horseshoe curve to the big view. They are about 45% complete and should finish in August, 2011.





The volunteer crews are currently working on the connector between Big Pear Pen Road and the Kelsey Trail. They will return to work on the Historical Society trail as soon as rock is available for steps. This should be either the June or July work trip.





HIGHLANDS PLATEAU GREENWAY

P. O. BOX 2608 HIGHLANDS, NC 28741-2608

www.highlandsgreenway.com -828 526-2385 highlandsgreenway@nctv.com